Memorandum

To: File #17-001 and #17-002

From: Mike Constantino

Date: 5/30/2017

Re: Support Petitions

On May 30, 2017 the State Board received 3,091 support petitions for the two (2) projects referenced above. The State Board Staff was unable to scan the documents and are noting the petitions are being maintained in the hard copy files which are available to anyone who may like to review these petitions at the Health Facilities and Services Review Board Office, 525 West Jefferson, Springfield, Illinois.